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Dear Secretary Williams,

Thank you for taking time to improve the campaign finance rules in Colorado. The scenes from the latest
political drama in Washington D.C. make it evident:

SOMETHING NEEDS TO BE DONE! | would have a law that requires ALL donations be pooled into one
fund and have it managed by a non-corrupt and honest office in government. This office would then
disburse the money evenly among all candidates. The playing field has got to be fair. What we have now
is the ability for individuals and groups to buy a candidate. Once elected, the candidate merely does what
his "employer" asks - even if its wrong, dishonest, and doesn't serve our country well. Divided we stand -
unite we fall. We are falling fast. Your measures to clean up campaign finances are a start to a healthier
political culture.

Thank you,
Jan Giovino





